Sleights and Sandsend Medical Practice

Notice to Patients

We would like to apologise for the current condition of the car park. Plans are in place to repair the potholes and resolve the issue of running water at the entrance.
We are currently waiting for a date the contractor is available to attend to the works. We hope that the repair work can take place over a weekend but if that is not possible, the car park will need to be closed fora short period.
We will inform patients of the dates once available.
Thank you for your patience
 in this matter.
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